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HB3755 would make my husband's and my life so much better. We have been in our 

home for over 25 years. We have wanted to renovate our very old home but fear the 

improvements would raise our yearly property tax bill, which right now is difficult to 

pay. The passage of this bill would free up some additional funds for the renovation 

and help greatly with our income level. We are currently living each month on our SSI 

and a small retirement investment and know this bill would help to improve our life 

here on the Oregon Coast. Please pass this bill for seniors like us on fixed incomes. 

 


